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Dr. Fred W. Rankin
271 We Short Street
Lexington, Xentucky

My dear fred:

Congratulations and best wishes for
2 successful tenure of office in the American
Medical Association. During recent years I
have not been getting to the meetings often and,
although I knew you were looming large on the
horizon in the medical and surgical world, I
did not realize you were to be thus honored
at this time.

I know you will fill this office

with great credit, and I wish to extend to
you my most sincere good wishes.

Yours very sincerely,



